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Black Hills Energy, Colorado Electric held FERC 890 Stakeholder meetings on March 30, 2021, 
June 29, 2021, September 28, 2021, and December 14, 2021.  These meetings were open to all 
interested stakeholders and meeting notices were posted on the OASIS page.  During these 
meetings, it was requested that all stakeholder comments be submitted through the CCPG 
stakeholder input form.  No comments were received through the CCPG stakeholder form or in 
these meetings. 
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